
 DLCGA and DCGU Unification Update
We have been working with the DCGU on the process of Unifying.  

We have now reached a point where we will be able to share further details of what 
Dorset Golf will be like and the positive impact for Dorset Women golfers. 

This information is now on our website Dorsetladiesgolf.org 

We are arranging for the following open meetings for any members interested in 
further information. 

  1. Ferndown GC 20/1/25 2 -3 pm
 2. Yeovil GC 24/1/25 11 am -12 noon
3. Wednesday 22/1/25 Zoom 7-8 pm

These meetings are open to all members and are we are hoping that representatives of 
all Dorset clubs will engage with this process. 

The meeting will consist of a summary presentation followed by a question-and-
answer session. 

If you wish to register your interest in attending the zoom meeting, please  contact 
your delegate or email on admin@dorsetladiesgolf.org

It is proposed that resolutions to Unify will be presented to members of both 
organisations in March 2025 at DCGU AGM and DLCGA EGM if the necessary 
work and agreements can be completed over the winter months. 

Jo Hadley on behalf of DLCGA Executive 1st January 2025


